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Board of Education Candidate Information

ANNOUNCEMENT OF BOARD MEMBER VACANCY
The Board of Education of River Forest Public School District 90 will make an appointment to fill
a vacancy until the Board election in April 2019.

District 90 Mission Statement:
The Mission of River Forest District 90 Schools is to inspire a love of learning and ensure
educational excellence for every child.

Board of Education (as of June 8, 2017):
Ralph Martire (President); Rich Moore (Secretary); Members: Judy Deogracias, Barb Hickey,
Nicole Thompson, Stacey Williams.

Superintendent
Ed Condon, Ph.D.

Who can apply?

Residents of District 90 who are 18 years of age or older, have lived in the River Forest District
90 school district for at least one year, are registered to vote, and are not a registered sex
offender.

How to apply?

Information about how to apply can be accessed from the District 90 website at
www.district90.org or may be picked up from the District 90 Administrative Office at 7776 Lake
Street, River Forest, IL 60305. Please see the document on the website entitled “Notice of
Vacancy - Board of Education” for applicable information. District office hours for the summer
months are from 7:30 AM to 3:00 PM, Monday through Friday. Please contact Board Secretary,
Anthony Cozzi at 708-771-8282 or via email at cozzia@district90.org with any questions.
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Please submit a letter of interest to:
Dr. Ed Condon, Superintendent

River Forest Public Schools District 90
District Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

River Forest, IL 60305

Application Deadline:
Candidate letters must be received by Friday, June 23, 2017 (no later than 3pm) or postmarked
no later than June 23, 2017. Late applications can not be accepted for any reason.

Candidate Interviews:
Candidates must be available to interview with members of the Board of Education on a
mutually agreed upon date, if requested (final interview schedule yet to be finalized)

Board Action:
The official appointment to fill the Board vacancy will be made at a Board of Education Meeting

scheduled for July 17.

Questions?
Request additional information from Board Secretary, Anthony Cozzi at 708-771-8282 or via
email at cozzia@district90.org.




Notice of Vacancy-Board of Education

The Board of Education of River Forest School District 90 hereby gives notice that it will
accept letters of interest from individuals who would like to be considered for
appointment by the Board to fill a vacancy created by the resignation of one of the school
board members. The successful applicant for the position will serve until the April 2019
Consolidated Election at which time a successor would be elected to fill the unexpired
term for the position. The successful applicant would be eligible to run for election at the
April 2019 Consolidated Election.

A candidate for the position must meet all legal requirements for holding the office of
school board member. The applicant must be a citizen of the United States of the age of
18 years or over, shall be a resident of the State of Illinois and of River Forest School
District 90 for at least one year, and shall be a registered voter as provided by the general
election law.

Letters of Interest should include:

1. Reasons for applying; and
2. Proof of legal qualifications.

A candidate may also wish to include the following in their letter of interest (where
applicable):

1. List any involvement in River Forest School District 90 public schools and/or
other background in education;

2. List any history of participation in community activities;

3. List any suggested goals for the Board of Education and the School District if
appointed; and

4, State educational and employment background.

A letter of interest should be addressed to: Ed Condon, Ph.D. at 7776 Lake Street, River
Forest, IL 60305, and must be received in that office no later than 3:00 p.m. on June 23,
2017, or postmarked no later than June 23, 2017. Someone from the District will notify
the applicant of the procedure to be followed for the interview.

Any questions may be directed to Anthony Cozzi, Director of Finance and Facilities at
cozzia@district90.org or (708) 771-8282.



